Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 3:48 PM

To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10 pre-construction survey memo

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 3:47 PM

To: 'Jack Chamberlain' <jtuttlec@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10 pre-construction survey memo

This is for Lots 9 and 10.... Still need applicable surveys for Lot 11.

From: Jack Chamberlain [mailto:jtuttlec@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 3:31 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Fwd: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10 pre-construction survey memo

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Camille,
Please see the bio survey preformed by Tay Peterson which was the subject of our earlier conversation
With your approval, we will immediately provide the screening in compliance with her report.
Jacdk
From: tpeterson@migcom.com
To: jtuttlec@aol.com

Sent: 9/23/2019 3:20:26 PM Pacific Standard Time
Subject: FW: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10 pre-construction survey memo

From: Taylor Peterson <tpeterson@migcom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 4:25 PM

To: 'Noel Chamberlain' <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; 'Camille Leung' <cleung@smcgov.org>; 'Robert
Pellegrine’ <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>

Subject: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10 pre-construction survey memo




Noel, Camille and Robert,

I completed the pre-construction survey for woodrats today, and have attached the memo.

Robert, please let us know your schedule because we should have a biological monitor present when
you start, and when grading is to occur near the woodrat houses.

Thanks,

Tay

Taylor Peterson

Director of Biological Analysis
MIG, Inc.

2635 North First Street, Suite 149
San Jose, California 95134

Cell: (650) 400-5767



